
 

 

 Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

  

 

 

Another half term completed and what fun we have had! Our 

Mini-Beast topic has been a great success and the children have 

flourished in many of the activities. We have LOVED having the 

caterpillars and the children are thoroughly enjoying watching 

them transform. We are praying that they don’t become 

butterflies whilst we are all on our break!  

We would like to wish you all a lovely week off and look forward to 

the last half term. I will be sad to see my ‘not so’ little ones 

preparing for their graduation. Time has flown by! 
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Home Learning 

Make sure you enjoy your week off- and 

keep an eye out on the class web page, as I 

will put on pictures of the caterpillars’ 

transformation. They are currently in their 

chrysalis. I hope the children return to Nursery 

and get to see the butterflies! 

Reminder 

Please write your child’s name in their 

jumper/cardigan. We have lots of 

cardigans with no names on in Nursery. 

Please check before the half term to see 

if you are missing a cardigan for your 

child. 

Thank You 

Zoo Lab Visit 

Nursery will be having a visit from the Zoo 

Lab on Friday 7th June. 

If your child does the morning session, we 

would like to invite you and your child to 

come and visit the Zoo Lab 1-1.30 pm. 

Parents will need to stay. 

Thank you 

 


